ADDENDUM TO THE CONTRACT

for

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT Contract Administration & Inspection Services for the
Port of Juneau Cruise Ship Berths

Contract No. DH14-001

ADDENDUM NO.: FIVE CURRENT BID OPENING DATE:
February 28, 2014

PREVIOUS ADDENDA: FOUR

ISSUED BY: City and Borough of Juneau PREVIOUS BID OPENING DATE:
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT To Be Announced
155 South Seward Street
Juneau, Alaska 99801

DATE ADDENDUM ISSUED: January 29, 2014

The following items of the contract are modified as herein indicated. All other items remain the same.
This addendum has been issued and is posted online. Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts
Division webpage at: http://www.juneau.org/engineering ftp/contracts/Contracts.php

ADDENDUM TWO:

Iltem No. 1 DEADLINE FOR PROPOASLAS: Change the due date for proposals from To Be
Announced by Future Addendum to February 28, 2014. The time remains the same.
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By: —ff;m_f’}.élf{; T
Gary Gillette,
Port Engineer
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